BARGAINING REPORT # 1

Yellow Pages Group

Clerical and Associated

Sisters and Brothers,

On July 20, 2010, a membership meeting was held to elect your bargaining agents and
to establish your priority items for the upcoming negotiations with Yellow Pages Group
(YPG).

Your elected bargaining agents are Lesley O’Leary and Lila Veleski

Your bargaining committee will be lead by National Representative John O’Dell and
supported by your local President Dave Bosveld.

Your bargaining committee will also be supported throughout negotiations by our
Administrative Vice President Barb Dolan and our National Director Laura Davis.

This round of negotiations is critical for our members and your bargaining committee will
need your continued support throughout bargaining. We will communicate regularly
throughout bargaining to keep you up to date on the progress. Updates will be sent to
your local as well as posted on the Ontario Region website at http://www.cep.ca.

Next Steps:
» Bargaining Committee to finalize Agenda

» Exchange of agendas and start of negotiations — Middle of September 2010

In solidarity,

Your Bargaining Committee

LILA VELESKI, LESLEY OLEARY, JOHN O’DELL

September 1, 2010



